
Dear parent/guardian(s), 

 

The PSAT/NMSQT will be offered on our campus on Wednesday, October 14th, 2020. 

 

All 11th Grade students zoned for BTHS are welcome to sign up, this includes all Brick and 
Mortar, Distance Learning, SJVS, FLVS and Home Education students.   

 

The cost for students to receive a score report is $21.00, and the deadline to sign up is 
Friday, September 11, 2020.   

 

https://www.schoolpay.com/link/PSAT2020 

 

Students who do not wish to take the PSAT/NMSQT will be assigned to a study hall on test 
day.   

 

Please check the BTHS Testing website for updated PSAT information. 

 

Contact Stephanie Hammett if you have any questions, 

Thank you! 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolpay.com%2Flink%2FPSAT2020&data=02%7C01%7CParker.Raimann%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C0148296582c3474e048808d84db7aadd%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637344798543844540&sdata=WcD9inVolmMFBUEpzc0vr55%2BcykX17M3vQkqIV6dBhA%3D&reserved=0

